
  

 

Important Information Regarding Your Tax Return 
 

You May Receive New Tax Forms This Year 
 
As a result of the Affordable Care Act (ACA), you now receive forms in February (or over the next few 

months) that help you complete your tax returns and show that you maintained health insurance for 
yourself and your dependents. Depending on your situation, you may receive one or more of the 

following forms: 

 Form 1095-A Form 1095-B Form 1095-C  

 

Form 1095-A 

You will receive this form only if you or a family member enrolled in health insurance coverage 
through the Health Insurance Marketplace.  Form 1095-A provides information you need to file with 

your tax return if you received a premium tax credit.  In most cases, if you were offered “affordable” 

coverage under your employer’s plan you will not qualify for a premium tax credit.  

  

Form 1095-B 

You will receive this form if you enrolled in health insurance for one or more months.  Form 1095 -

B provides information needed to report on your tax return that you and your spouse and dependents 
had qualifying health coverage (referred to as “minimum essential coverage”). Alternatively, 
depending on your employer this information may be reported in part III of form 1095C, so make 

sure to look there if you enrolled in health insurance but didn’t receive form 1095 -B. 

 

Form 1095-C** 

**THIS IS THE FORM YOU WILL RECEIVE FROM ROANOKE COLLEGE** 

You will receive this form if you worked full-time during the year for an employer that is an 

“applicable large employer” under the ACA.  You will not receive this form if you are a part-time 
employee working less than 30 hours a week and waive coverage.  Part II of form 1095-C includes 

information about the health insurance coverage, if any, your employer offered to you and your 
family, which can help you in determining your eligibility for a premium tax credit.  If you enrolled 

in an applicable large employer’s “self-insured” health plan, part III of form 1095-C provides 

information to assist you in completing your tax return instead of form 1095-B. 

 

Per the I.R.S. if you file your tax returns prior to receiving Form 1095-B or 1095-C you 
will not have to file an amended return once you receive your Form 1095-B and/or 1095-

C.  You should keep the form(s) with your tax records in case they’re needed in the 

future. 

 

For Form 1095-C benefit questions, contact Caroline Anthony, 375-2442, anthony@roanoke.edu.  

For Form 1095-C reprints, contact Caroline Anthony, 375-2442, anthony@roanoke.edu. 
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